
Newsletter      

Easter 2021          
Voivodeni, 

Romania 
 

Dear Friends 

and Supporters, 
 

        
 

Covid-19 has been hard on the village Voivodeni in Romania, where many people have been taken ill. The area is 

now classified as a ”red zone”. Factories close and people lose their employment and income. Our contact person, 

the priest Denes Csaba, has asked the SB Foundation for support by giving money for food, which we have 

continued to do.  
 

It is not the first time there has been a pandemic and 

famine on earth. Already in Genesis chapter 41 it 

speaks of a dream that Pharao had about seven fat 

cows and then seven thin cows. Joseph said the dream 

meant that there would be seven good years, followed 

by seven years of famine. Pharao sent Joseph on a 

mission to collect grain during the good years. When 

the famine came, the people turned to Pharao who told 

them to turn to Joseph. ”And all the world came to 

Egypt to buy grain from Joseph, because the famine 

was severe everywhere (verse 57). 

 

In the gospel of Luke it is said the people inquired of 

Jesus what they should do. He answered: ”Anyone 

who has two shirts should share with the one who 

has none, and anyone who has food should do the 

same.” Luke 3:11 
 

 

The families in Voivodeni send their greetings and 

thanks for the food, wishing us all a 

HAPPY EASTER! 
 

The SB Foundation and we board members 

Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger agree whole-

heartedly with thanks to every contributor 
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